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DATE:  March 18, 2020 
FROM: Deacon David Montgomery   PHONE:  563-888-4222 

Diocese of Davenport    montgomery@davenportdiocese.org 
    

RE: Report of misconduct by a priest 
 
The victim assistance coordinator for the Diocese of Davenport has received a report of sexual misconduct 
involving Rev. Robert “Bud” Grant that occurred in the Diocese of Des Moines in the early 1990s.  The 
Diocese of Davenport referred the case to the Diocese of Des Moines. 
 
Fr. Grant’s faculties to minister as a priest have been suspended by Bishop Joensen and Bishop Zinkula.  He 
has been suspended from teaching at St. Ambrose University in Davenport and from his assignment as 
sacramental minister to St. Andrew, Blue Grass until the report is investigated and the process is concluded 
according to Church law.   
 
The Diocese has not received any other reports of misconduct involving Fr. Grant. 
 
Questions should be referred to Anne Marie Cox, Director of Communications and Public Relations for the 
Diocese of Des Moines; acox@dmdiocese.org, 515-237-5046.  The Diocese of Davenport cannot comment 
on a case under investigation in another diocese and therefore, cannot grant interviews or respond to 
questions. 
 
 

-END- 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

To report child sexual abuse, call the Iowa Attorney General Clergy Abuse hotline at 855-620-7000  
or the Iowa Department of Human Services Child Abuse Hotline: 800-362-2178.  

If it involves clergy or church personnel also notify Alicia Owens, Victim Assistance Coordinator:  
563-349-5002, vac@diodav.org or PO Box 232, Bettendorf, IA 52722-0004. 
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